
  
  

MEMO 
 

TO: Pamela Cole 

Community Development Department 

 
FROM: Toni Whitler 

Public Works Department 

 
DATE: March 24, 2021 

 
SUBJECT: Annexation ANXC-738, Croisan Creek Road South and City Owned Lands 

 
 

Park Service and Pedestrian Access 

No City park is impacted by this annexation. The proposed annexation lot size is approximately 

2.650 acres including 0.847 acres in right-of-way. The nearest park is the Nelson Park, which is a 

neighborhood park and is within the 0.5-mile service area of the annexation.  
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